310 Meaningful Conversation Starters: Essential Prompts for Deeper,
More Expressive Relationships

Never has it been easier to start a
meaningful conversation with the people
you love. Open this book to any of the 310
creative, thought-provoking questions, and
instantly get your family and friends
interacting and opening up.
Sample
conversation questions: * What question
do you wish people asked you more often?
Why? Whats the answer? * If your
twelve-year-old self were giving you
advice, right now, what would it be? What
would your twelve-year-old self think of
the way you are living right now? * What
personality trait do you have the hardest
time abiding in others? Why do you think
that is? * If you could spend an entire day
being a member of the opposite sex, what
is the first thing youd do? * Share three
details you remember about your childhood
home. If possible, look up the address on
Google Earth. Tell everyone what it was
like to live there. And 305 more, divided
into categories (Reflective Prompts, Love
&
Relationship
Prompts,
Finish-the-Sentence Prompts, and Memory
Prompts) so its always easy to find the
perfect conversational prompts. Bonus!
How to get free conversation starters on
your phone or tablet. Includes our rundown
of the 8 Best Free Conversation-Starter
apps. Note: 310 Meaningful Conversation
Starters is written for adults but is
appropriate for all ages, including kids and
teens.
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